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End of Spring Term Newsletter 

  

Congratulations to Rojo class for a weekly attendance of 99.31% 

 

Class Achievers 
On Monday 17th April, we will celebrate the achievements of the following children for being this 

half term’s achievers. 

Nursey & Reception Years 1 & 2 Years 3 & 4 Years 5 & 6 

Rainbow River Yellow Tilly Verde Cody Azul Reggie 

Red Charlie Blue Jasmine Amarillo Esmay Morado Kian 

Green Lily-Jane Orange Freddie Rosa Amber Rojo Jake 

 

This week’s letters. 

In case you have missed any of the letters sent this week, here are the links: 

 

School meal price change (for pupils in Nursery, Years 3 – 6) 

http://www.edgewoodprimaryschool.co.uk/sites/default/files/Meal_increase_Apr23.pdf l 
 

 

New topic details for Yellow, Blue and Orange Classes 

http://www.edgewoodprimaryschool.co.uk/sites/default/files/Hucknall%20coal%20mining%20lette

r.docx_.pdf  

 

PTA EASTER ACTIVITY 

Many thanks to everyone who filled their bags with coins and returned 

them to school.  We had a huge amount returned. I can confirm the class 

with the most coins was AZUL and they have earned a non-uniform 

voucher for one day next half term.  Prizes were given to 12 children who 

won the prize draw – they will be bringing them home today.  The hamper 

winner also took home a beautiful hamper yesterday full of Easter 

goodies. 

http://twitter.com/primaryedgewood
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Thank you to everyone that supports the PTA events to raise valuable funds.  Thank you to the PTA 

members for running these events. 

 

Most Active Class Awards  
We have had a super active week at Edgewood and it is really pleasing to see all of the classes working 

really hard during their playtimes to stay active.  

 
 

Year 5 Futsal 
 

This week, our year 5 Futsal team travelled to Broomhill 

to compete against the other Hucknall schools in a 

tournament.  

The team played tremendously well throughout the 

event, showcasing all the skills they have been 

practising in their PE lessons and after school.  

The children battled on despite the weather and 

finished the event as joint winners. We are incredibly 

proud of their achievements.  

 

 

 

Year 5/6 Football  
It has been a busy week with the boys’ football team also being in action away to Abbey Gates in 

Ravenshead.  

The weather and the pitch did not help the boys but despite this they put in a battling display 

eventually coming out on the wrong end of a 3-0 scoreline.  

Player of the match was awarded to Albie for his excellent defending and the way he led the team 

throughout the game.  

 

Coombs Easter Colouring Competition 

Congratulations to Cody, Georgina and Sadie who won an Easter egg in the colouring competition.  

Many thanks to Coombs Catering for donating the eggs. 

This weeks winners:  

Blue Class & Morado Class 



New school menu 

 

When we return after Easter, we will be launching the new school menu as below.  Head over to 

www.ipayimpact.co.uk to order your child’s meals.  If you do not pay for your child’s meals, then you 

will be able to order for the full term. 

 

As mentioned above, there will be a small increase in the school meal price when we return. 

Please note: the last day to order for when we return is SUNDAY 16TH APRIL.  Due to the menu, we 

cannot guarantee that any order not placed before this deadline can be fulfilled.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

http://www.ipayimpact.co.uk/


 

Choking risk 
Please be aware that we have had an instance this week with a child choking 

on a fruit winder. Thanks to the very quick thinking of the children on their 

dinner table and the staff this was dealt with swiftly and with no harm.  These 

winders say they are a potential choking hazards for children under 36 

months, but the child was obviously older than that.  Please be vigilant when 

sending any items in packed lunch boxes that can represent a choking risk 

and ensure that grapes are sliced in half for any child 5 or below.  

 

 

Attendance Reward 
Well done to all the children with 100% attendance this 

half term! They all had a fantastic time at the silent 

disco on Thursday. We will let you know what the next 

attendance reward will be when we return to school 

after the Easter break. 

 

 

 

 

Parking around school 
It is with regret that we have to bring this to your attention again. This 

week we have had an incident where due to the volume and nature of 

parking there has been a minor accident near school. 

 

Should you need to bring your child to school in the car, we ask that you 

park legally and courteously ensuring that you are mindful of other drivers.  

Please DO NOT park over residents’ driveways, DO NOT park on The Harrier 

private road and DO NOT use either of the staff parking areas. 

 

 

All that is left is to wish to all a very Happy Easter and we look forward to seeing you when school 

reopens on Monday 17th April. 

 

Ed Seeley 

Headteacher 





 


